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Hartman, Brice C (ATG)

From: Kirk Parce <kirkparce@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, July 21, 2024 4:09 PM
To: comments@utc.wa.gov
Cc: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel; customercare@pse.com
Subject: PSE Proposed rate increase

[EXTERNAL] 

 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
As you consider the proposed rate increase, please consider those of us on fixed income. Please offer a fixed rate that is 
guaranteed as long as we are PSE customers. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kirk Parce 
360-298-6894 


